
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 

 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution 
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3rd January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation 
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 

 
 
As previously reported the appeal hearing date has been fixed and the scheduled date is now 14th June 
2021.   
 
Since the previous report was prepared a number of visits to the site have been carried out.  Some 
additional activity has been observed but not sufficient to amount to a separate breach of planning 
control or a material intensification of the existing breach. 
 
Monitoring of the site will continue. 
 
 
Date report prepared: 16th April 2021 


